



19 April 2020


Dear Members / OEM / ND,

 

Reference to notification No: 40-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated 15th April, 2020 of MHA, we had written to IT 
Secretary, Govt of WB on 18th April, 2020 seeking their clarity on the same and are awaiting their reply. Till 
then we advice members / IT fraternity to follow the prevailing lockdown guidelines.

 

Any update received from Govt. of WB will be updated to you immediately.

 

 

Thanks & Regds,


 

Asif Khan                                   Shiv Mohta

President, COMPASS,              Hony. Secretary, COMPASS



